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DOCUMENTS OF THE GENERAL FACULTY 
 

RESOLUTION FROM STANDING COMMITTEE C-10 RECRUITMENT AND RETENTION 
REGARDING RECRUITMENT AND RETENTION OF MINORITY STUDENTS 

 
On behalf of the Recruitment and Retention Committee, Madeline M. Maxwell (committee chair and professor, 
communication studies) submitted the following resolution, which will be considered by the Faculty Council at 
its meeting on April 11, 2016.  

 
Hillary Hart, Secretary 
General Faculty and Faculty Council 

 
 
 

RESOLUTION FROM STANDING COMMITTEE C-10 RECRUITMENT AND RETENTION 
REGARDING RECRUITMENT AND RETENTION OF MINORITY STUDENTS 

 
Be it resolved: 
 

1. The Faculty endorse administrative efforts to increase student success.  In order for the Faculty to 
participate fully in efforts to increase the recruitment and retention of minority students, faculty should 
be kept informed regularly of current administrative efforts and progress in supporting student 
academic success. 

2. The Faculty note that the student population does not reflect the racial/ethnic population of Texas and 
urges the application of greater resources to recruit students who would expand the student body to 
better represent the population of this great state, especially at Texas Advanced Partner Schools (TAP 
Schools).   

3. Furthermore, the Faculty endorse and offer their greater involvement in recruitment of students by 
faculty.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Posted on the Faculty Council website (http://www.utexas.edu/faculty/council/) on March 30, 2016 


